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11th December 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Poppies Class Christmas Party 
 
As part of our Christmas celebrations Poppies class will be holding a Christmas Party on Friday 15th 
December. 
 
The party will be during the morning and pupils will attend their normal lunchtime session. Please can you 
provide a few snacks and a drink for your child to enjoy during the party but please remember no fizzy drinks, 
nuts or eggs.   
 
Thank you for helping to make this a fun party and Poppies staff wish you all a Merry Christmas and a happy 
New Year. 
 
Warmest wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Dannielle Smith 
Poppies Class Teacher 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 


